CITY of DETROIT

P.O. Box 589 Detroit, Oregon 97342 ¢+ (503)854-3496

The City of Detroit is seeking members for the
2025-2026 Budget Committee.

The City of Detroit is seeking members for the 2025-2026 Budget
Committee. To serve on the committee you must be a qualified
elector in the City of Detroit.

The City of Detroit would be honored to have you participate in
this important process.

The City Council is planning to hold meetings as indicated on the
attached Budget Calendar. To participate, you would have to be
able to attend the Budget Committee Meeting scheduled for
Thursday, May 1, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. Subsequent committee
meetings will be scheduled at that time if needed.

If you are interested, please contact the City of Detroit by
April 4, 2025.

Please feel free to call city hall at 503-854-3496 Monday through
Friday from 8:30 AM to 5:00 PM, or email detroit@wvi.com, if you
have any questions, concerns, or comments.

Thank you,
CITY OF DETROIT

By: Michelle Connor, City Recorder



